
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  2-13-21 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannan called the meeting to order. Other officers present were Clayton 
McCarter, Dee Gilliland and Cheri Anglin.  It was noted that a quorum was established with 
19. 
 
Boyd gave a safety presentation on the crash of the B-17, Nine-O-Nine. 
 
Cheri thanked Les for providing lunch today.  Jim Richardson volunteered to provide lunch 
next month. 
 
The only guest was Navy veteran, Bill Myers, a friend of Tony.  
 
Tony moved that the minutes be approved, Boyd seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
Cheri reported on the Meridian fly-in and the Natchez-Adams fly-in. 
 
Dee gave the financial report.  We have 59 paying members, $9000 in the bank, $4000 for 
expenses, and $5000 for the new clubhouse. 
 
Boyd, Carlton, and Carlton’s son, Jason, worked on the clubhouse and installed cypress 
posts. 
 
Carlton is working on a Merlin airplane. 
 
Carlton and David Pierce discussed providing lumber for the inside of the new clubhouse. 
 
The clubhouse sign is in process. 
 
Boyd gave an update on the runway.  He sprayed Roundup and will spray again, and then 
he will fertilize. 
 
Coley invited everyone to eat supper tonight at 5:00 at the County Line Steakhouse near 
Edinburg. 
 
Boyd moved to adjourn at 12:39. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


